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 Mark McCarthy OBJEMAIL2015/5215/A 05/10/2015  19:24:18 There no public documents on the web page, so this is inadequate consultation.

Camden Road already has competing lights from shops. Advertising should be restricted to ensure the 

quality of the environment. The provision of LED lights will add distraction and increase attention to 

the bus shelter - there can be no other reason for the advertisers wanting to make the change. 

Camden should preserve public realm from advertising and reject this proposal.

Cllr Blackwell has said "“I don’t want Camden to be spoiled by public and private advertising".
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